
Tel: (512) 232-1280 

Please Contact: 

The Texas Law Review, editors of the Texas Rules of 
Form (Texas citation manual), are about to embark 
on the task of making revisions for the upcoming 
Twelfth Edition.  Texas Law Review is seeking input 
from Texas practitioners for portions of the manual 
that are in need of revision.  Please contact the 
Texas Law Review by October 31, 2009 with any 
suggestions or comments. 

Rex Mann at: 
rexandrewmann@yahoo.com 
 
By: October 31, 2009 
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